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TRACKING YOUR WATER
JUST GOT ALOT EASIER

- Starting as of January 1, 2022, water services will be 
terminated if they have an aged balance over 60 days 
(in accordance with SB 998 and SB 155)

- Customers are provided the opportunity to make a
payment plan to pay off over a 3/6/12 month period. 
Please contact us at 760-352-6612 for more information.

--Coming soon- Low income household water assistance
program will be made available soon, stay tuned.

 Dropcountr is a free water usage portal, with a mobile app, for 
keeping track of your home water use to help you save water, time, 
and money. All Seeley County water customers can access their 
water use through the Dropcountr HOME portal. 
Download Dropcountr for free from your device's app store 
or get started at www.dropcountr.com/seeley. 



Recargos por pagos atrasados   e 
interrupciones del servicio

-Próximamente- Asistencia de agua para hogares de bajos ingresos
El programa estará disponible pronto, estén atentos. 


